
From: Bloomsbury Conservation  
Sent: 24 July 2022 16:23 
To: Ewan Campbell 
Cc: Planning 
Subject: NO OBJECTION: 2022/1446/P 
 

Dear Ewan,  

 

As mentioned in our previous response to the original application, we have no 

heritage-related concerns to the application for the terrace at 68A Neal Street. 

Our only concern raised, which is not a planning issue, is the structural 

implication of altering the window opening, as there is evidence of differential 

settlement which is likely historic. 

 

Owen Ward  

 

61B Judd Street, Bloomsbury, London. WC1H 9QT 

bloomsburyconservation.org.uk 

 

 

https://protect-eu.mimecast.com/s/j72yCoVzxUoo3oKf18nrR?domain=bloomsburyconservation.org.uk/

